
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF WEBER CITY, VIRGINIA 

Estimated Annual Budget for Fiscal Year 2026 

Town of Weber City, VA 

In accordance with the Code of Virginia Section 15.2-2506, as amended, notice is hereby given that the Town of Weber City 

Town Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday June 10th, 2025, at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as may be heard, to receive 

public comment on the draft budget for Fiscal Year 2025-2026. Note the regular monthly meeting will follow at 7:00p.m on June 10th, 

2025.  

 The public hearing will be held at 2758 US Hwy 23N, Weber City, VA 24290 

 All persons with an interest in the same are encouraged to attend this public hearing. 

The Budget is available on the Town's Website (www.webercityva.org) and for review at the Town Hall located at 2758 US 

HWY 23N Weber City, VA 24290 phone 276-386-7201.  All meetings are open to the public. 

The proposed budget is a draft and may be amended prior to or following the public hearing, provided such changes are not 

significant. 

General Fund Revenue 

 Tax Collections   $          421,500.00  

 Real Estate Tax   $          192,000.00  

 License and Permits   $          107,000.00  

 Charges for Services   $                200.00  

 Interest Earned and Misc Revenue   $            33,600.00  

 Public Safety Grants   $          188,687.01  

 Supplemental Funding   $            28,300.00  

  $        971,287.01  

  

General Fund Expenditures 

 General Administration   $          229,428.00  

 Public Works   $            78,716.00  

 Public Safety   $          620,143.01  

 Streets   $            28,000.00  

 Capital Improvements   $            15,000.00  

  $        971,287.01  

 


